
April 30, 2001

Mr. Alan C. Passwater
Manager, Corporate Nuclear Services
Union Electric Company
Post Office Box 620
Fulton, MO 65251

Dear Al:

It is our understanding that you plant to retire on April 30, 2001. We would like to take this
opportunity to personally, and on the behalf of the Commission, congratulate you and wish you
well on your upcoming retirement. We have known each other many years and you have
always been an outstanding representative of the nuclear power industry, your company, and
the Callaway Plant. You have played a significant role in Callaway’s success and reputation
within the nuclear industry, and should be proud that Callaway has operated safely in the 17
years since it was licensed in 1984.

Your interactions with the Commission were in a straight forward and professional manner, and
you provided positive and constructive suggestions in addressing plant specific and generic
industry issues and activities. You have played an important role in shaping the course of
nuclear power in the United States and these efforts have made a positive contribution to
improvements in the nuclear power industry in the United States.

Again I congratulate you on your retirement and wish you well in the future.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Samuel J. Collins, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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April 27, 2001

NOTE TO: John Zwolinski
Brian Sheron
Sam Collins

FROM: Jack Donohew

SUBJECT: LETTER TO ALAN PASSWATER ON HIS UPCOMING RETIREMENT

The letter is from Sam Collins to Passwater congratulating Passwater on his upcoming
retirement. The letter will be put in the PDR.


